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 WELCOME TO OUR PARISH FAMILY! 

MASS  

SCHEDULE  
WEEKDAY 

Mon -  Fri 7:00am 
Mon - Fri 12:10pm 
Sat. 8:15am 

WEEKEND 

SATURDAY 
3:30pm CONFESSIONS 
5:00pm (Vigil Mass) 

SUNDAY  
7:00am, 9:00am, 11:30am (Bilingual) 
6:00pm (Youth) 
Vietnamese Mass 11:30am 
(1st & 3rd Sundays) 

HOLY DAYS OF OBLIGATION MASSES 

VIGIL 5:30pm 
HOLY DAY  
7:00am or (8:15am if a Thursday), 
12:10pm, & 7:00pm 

1ST SATURDAY DEVOTION 

MASS AT 8:15am 
CONFESSIONS AVAILABLE AT 7:30am 

We would like to extend a very warm welcome to our new parishioners and visitors!  
We are so pleased that you are with us!  

PENTECOST SUNDAY, CYCLE C| JUNE 8, 2025 

Mass at the Mission 

17740 Ahtanum Rd, Yakima, WA  

First Sunday of Each Month  

Next Mass:  
7/6/2025 |9:30AM  

OFFICE HOURS  
| 12pm - 5pm 
| 10am - 5pm 
| 10:30am - 5pm 
| 10am - 5pm 
| 10am - 5pm 

Office Phone #: 509-966-0830 

Monday 
Tuesday 

Wednesday 
Thursday 

Friday 

Adoration 

Tuesdays  

After  

7:00 am  

Mass ending 

with  

Benediction  

at  

5:45 pm 

SAINT KATERI 

TEKAKWITHA MASS 

JOIN US FOR THE 
 FOLLOWING  

CELEBRATION! 
SATURDAY, JULY 

19, 2025 
10:10 AM 

BILINGUAL MASS 
& PICNIC  

AHTANUM  
ST. JOSEPH 
MISSION 

PARISH PHOTO 
DIRECTORY 

Visit: holyfamilyya-
kima.org/parish-
directory-survey  

or scan the QR Code 

Our last Parish Photo Directory was 

done in 2012. We need your input. 

Please take a moment to take a brief 

survey online to help us make some 

decisions  on moving forward with a 

new Parish Directory.  

 

Healing Mass Luncheon  
with the Youth 

Join us after the 12:10pm Healing Mass on June 10th in the 
Gathering Hall for a delicious Luncheon. Please call to make a 

reservation by Monday, June 9th at 509-966-0830. 
Spaghetti & Meatballs, Green salad, bread, watermelon, and cookies. 

Migration & Priestly Vocations: 

Personal Stories from our 

Yakima Priests 

Wednesday, August 6th 

6:00pm to 8:00 pm  

Fr. Murtagh Gathering Hall 

Other dates available 

more info: 509-965-7117 

info@yakimadiocese.org 

Only fourteen of our priests come 

from within the geographic 

boundaries of the Yakima Diocese. 

Migration is an essential part of our 

priests’ lives. Join us to hear how 

our Yakima priest and seminarians 

have navigated migrating here to 

share Christ with you! 
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Gospel Reading  
John 20:19-23 

Jesus appears to his disciples and gives 
them the gift of the Holy Spirit.  

 
JESUS SAID TO HIS DISCIPLES: “WHOEVER LOVES ME WILL KEEP MY WORD.  

First Reading 
Acts of the Apostles 2:1-11 

The Holy Spirit descends upon the 
Apostles gathered in Jerusalem.  

LIVING A  

It is all about your heart... 
if  

WEEKLY TOTALS INCOME BUDGETED NET 

6.1.2025 13,118.02 17,000.00 (3882.00) 

total 13,118.02 17,000.00 (3882.00) 

ACCOUNT NET 

General Checking Balance 23,,090.68 

Parish Savings Balance 10,068.37 

CRP Savings: 212,513.86 

Everything we have is a gift from God that we are to use to help 
others. 

ONLINE 
Sunday Offering Donations 
THANK YOU FOR YOUR GENEROSITY 

Readings for next Sunday  

THE SOLEMNITY OF THE MOST HOLY TRINITY 

Pledged: 117,201 
Goal: 123,483 

Diocesan Annual Catholic Appeal  
 Help Us Cross the Finish Line! 

We’re almost there, thanks to your generosity, 
we've raised $117,201 in pledges toward our 
parish goal of $123,483, with $99,629 already 

paid. That leaves us $23,854 short of our target. 
But this isn’t just about dollars, it’s about 

participation. Our goal is 100% involvement, 
yet only 217 of our 1,271 parishioners have 
pledged so far. That means over 1,000 of you 

still have a chance to join in! 
Every gift, big or small, moves us closer. Let’s 
come together as a community and reach the 

goal—in spirit and in support. 

95% 
17% 

Goal: 1,271 
Participants: 217 

1st Reading: Proverbs 8:22-31 

Responsorial Psalm: Psalm 8:4-9 

2nd Reading: Romans 5:1-5 

Gospel: John 16:12-15 
This weekend’s readings can be found on pg. 816 

PENTECOST SUNDAY, CYCLE C| JUNE 8, 2025 

FAMILY CONNECTION 

Second Reading 
1 Corinthians 12:3b-7,12-

13 or Romans 8:8-17 
We are all one in Christ Jesus.  

Any family that has tried to sit down to a family dinner or packed 
the car for a trip has heard children argue at least once about who 
should sit where. To sit next to someone, especially if that person 
is important, is to have a place of honor. Jesus has this place of 
honor, seated now at the right hand of the Father (as we say in 
the Nicene Creed and the Apostles' Creed), but there's more to 
this metaphor than where Jesus sits in relation to God. To be in 
the place of honor is also to be in a place of power. Knowing 
people in powerful places can be very helpful. Children remind 
us of this each time we are called upon to referee a conflict. 
Jesus, honored now at God's right hand, is a powerful ally for us. 
As you gather as a family, recall a time when there was a 
discussion, or perhaps even an argument, about where people 
were going to sit. Talk about why it might be important to a 
person to sit in a particular place. Mention that in this Sunday's 
Gospel we learn about Jesus' place in heaven. Read together Luke 
24:46-53. Talk about how in the Creed we describe Jesus' place 
in heaven as “seated at the right hand of the Father.” Discuss 
what we might learn about the relationship between God and 
Jesus from today's Gospel and from the Creed and what we can 
learn about Jesus' relationship to us. Observe that one of the 
things we learn is that Jesus continues to help us from this place 
of honor in heaven. Pray together the Apostles' Creed. 

www.loyolapress.com 

Short 23,854  
to meet our 

goal. 

Eucharistic Revival 
Eucharistic Exposition. An evening of… 
ADORATION, PRAISE, INTERCESSION, PRAYER 

Mondays  |6:00 pm-7:00pm |Chapel 

Congratulations to 
the Catholic 
Daughters of the 
Americas, Court 
Caruana #906, 
in celebrating 100 
years of the 
organization in 
Yakima. 

https://gp.vancopayments.com/gpo/#/donateNow/36c49fe5-80c4-4676-8bb1-edb9630
https://gp.vancopayments.com/gpo/#/donateNow/36c49fe5-80c4-4676-8bb1-edb9630
https://gp.vancopayments.com/gpo/#/donateNow/36c49fe5-80c4-4676-8bb1-edb9630
https://bible.usccb.org/bible/readings/050723.cfm
https://www.loyolapress.com/catholic-resources/prayer/traditional-catholic-prayers/prayers-every-catholic-should-know/nicene-creed#entry:5487/
https://www.loyolapress.com/catholic-resources/prayer/traditional-catholic-prayers/prayers-every-catholic-should-know/apostles-creed
https://www.loyolapress.com/catholic-resources/prayer/traditional-catholic-prayers/prayers-every-catholic-should-know/apostles-creed
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~ Please disregard this letter if you have already completed 

a pledge or donated to your parish for the Retired Priests 

and Seminarians Collection. Thank you! ~ 

 

 

June 1, 2025 
 

My Brothers and Sisters in Christ, 
  

I take this opportunity to send my greetings to you and your families and to express my deepest gratitude to all 

of you for your very generous spiritual and financial support over the years of our retired priests and our 

seminarians in formation.  
 

 
 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In 2024, the Special Collection for Priest Retirement and Seminarian Education (PR/SE) resulted in the Church 

collecting a total of $259,781 towards funding those priests who have served you for many years, as well as those 

men seeking to serve your local Church in the future. God has indeed blessed His Local Church with generous 

hearts like yours! 
 
The annual Diocesan Priest Retirement and Seminarian Education (PR/SE) Special Collection will take place in 

June and July. If you’re able, please donate to the PR/SE Special Collection.  If you are unable to donate at this 

time, there are many other ways you can support us. You can continue to keep our senior priests and seminarians 

in your daily prayers. You can advocate and share with your family and friends on your social media! 
 

Your spiritual and financial support of those studying for the priesthood has helped sow and nourish the seeds 

of future servants of our diocese. On behalf of those who have served you over the decades, as well as for those 

who will serve you in the future, I ask that you please be as generous as your means allow. 
 

With every best wish and blessing,  
 

Yours in Christ, 
 

 

 

 

Most Reverend Joseph J. Tyson 

Bishop of Yakima 
 

JJT/alc 
 

[signature electronically applied]                      
Fr. Mario Salazar 

35 Years of Service 

Ordained on June 8, 1990 

 

 

“God is love and mercy itself. It led me to finally free the 

shackles I felt my past was holding onto me. And now I 

finally am full of joy, I want to serve the Lord in 

gratitude for all He has done for me” 

 

~ Levi Russell, Seminarian 

THANK YOU! 

Nicolas León Felipe, Kinnzy Dorcely and Levi Russell 

 

Fr. Bill Shaw  

68 Years of Service 

Ordained on June 1, 1957 

 

 Retired Priests 

mailto:info@yakimadiocese.net
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    1 de junio del 2025 
    

Mis Hermanos y Hermanas en Cristo, 
  

Aprovecho esta oportunidad para enviarles mis bendiciones a ustedes y sus familias y para expresarles mi más profunda 

gratitud por su apoyo espiritual y económico tan generoso a través de los años para nuestros sacerdotes jubilados y para 

nuestros seminaristas en formación.  
  

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

La Colecta Especial para la Jubilación de los Sacerdotes y la Educación de los Seminaristas en 2024 resultó en una colecta 

total de $259,781 para el financiamiento de los sacerdotes de mayor edad, que han servido fielmente a nuestra Iglesia local 

con tanta generosidad durante tantos años, así como a los hombres que estudian para el sacerdocio buscando servir a su 

Iglesia local en el futuro. De hecho, Dios nos ha bendecido a nosotros y a Su Iglesia con corazones generosos. 
 
La Colecta Diocesana anual para la Jubilación de los Sacerdotes y la Educación de los Seminaristas se llevará a cabo durante 

el mes de junio y julio. Por favor apoye a nuestros sacerdotes de mayor edad y seminaristas si tienen la disponibilidad de 

hacer una donación financiera. Si no pueden hacer una donación financiera en este momento, hay muchas otras formas en 

que pueden apoyarnos. Pueden seguir manteniendo a nuestros sacerdotes jubilados y seminaristas en sus oraciones diarias. 

Pueden apoyar o promover y compartir con su familia y amigos en sus redes sociales. 
 

Su apoyo espiritual y financiero a los que están estudiando para el sacerdocio ha ayudado a sembrar y nutrir las semillas 

de los futuros servidores de nuestra diócesis. Les pido, en nombre de todos aquellos quienes nos sirvieron por décadas, al 

igual que por quienes les servirán en el futuro. Les pido por favor que sean tan generosos como sus medios se los 

permitan. 

 
Con mis bendiciones y mejores deseos,  
 

Suyo en Cristo, 

 

 

 

 

Reverendísimo Joseph J. Tyson 

Obispo de Yakima 

 

JJT/alc 
 

 [signature electronically applied]                      

“Dios es el amor y la misericordia misma. Me 

llevó a liberarme de los grilletes que yo sentía que 

me sujetaban a mi pasado. Y ahora por fin estoy 

lleno de gozo, quiero servir al Señor en gratitud 

por todo lo que Él ha hecho por mí” 

~ Levi Russell, Seminarista 

~ Ignore esta carta si usted completo su promesa o 

donación en su parroquia para los sacerdotes 

jubilados y seminaristas. ¡Gracias!  

¡GRACIAS! 
 

Nicolas León Felipe, Kinnzy Dorcely y Levi Russell 

 

Pbro. Bill Shaw  

68 años de servicio 

Ordenado el 1 de junio del 1957 

 

 Sacerdotes Jubilados 

 Pbro. Mario Salazar 

35 años de servicio 

Ordenado el 8 de junio del 1990 

 

mailto:info@yakimadiocese.net
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Meet the Pastoral Council 

Duties of the Pastoral Council:  
To consult the pastor in his leadership 
role of planning, organizing, initiating, 
promoting, coordinating and reviewing 
the evangelization, worship, religious 

education/formation and service 
activities within the parish.  

Lupe Lopez 

Angelita 
Cervantes 

Diane Meyers 
Secretary 

VACANT 
Chairperson 

Bernie Snow 

Tom Roy 

PENTECOST SUNDAY, CYCLE C| JUNE 8, 2025 

VACANT 

St. Vincent Center has volunteer shift 
openings: for sorting donations, dis-

tribute food boxes, bag food, etc. 
Seeking helpful peo-
ple, ages 14 & older 

509-853-2766 

Priest Retirement and  
Seminarian Education Collection 

The Diocesan Priest Retirement and Seminarian Education 
(PR/SE) Special Collection is this weekend. It will take place 
the entire month of June and July. If you are able, please 
donate to this important collection. If you cannot donate now, 
you can support us in many other ways!  You can continue to 
keep our senior priests and seminarians in your daily prayers. 
You can advocate and share with your family and friends on 
social media! It has been your spiritual and financial support 
of those studying for the priesthood that we see the seeds of 
future servants of our diocese sown and nourished. To learn 
more, please visit www.yakimadiocese.org. Feel free to grab 
an envelope as you exit Mass today.  
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W O M E N   

Thank you, Ladies!  

We want to extend a heartfelt thank you to all the 
women who joined us for  

Women in the Word  this year. Your presence, 
insights, and fellowship made this season truly 
special.  

We’re looking forward to gathering again in the 
Fall—Women in the Word will resume in 
September. May your summer be blessed; stay 
tuned for more details as we get closer to the new 
season! 

BRING YOUR BIBLE!  
Resource: At Home with the 

Word (LTP) – $12 
(Scholarships Available)  

(WALK-INS ALWAYS 
WELCOME) 

Come hang out with 
other men as we discuss 

the day’s scripture 
readings and pray after 
the Wednesday noon 

Mass 

B I B L E  
S T U DY  

Sunday Mass Readings 
with Ree Kearns 

Thursdays 10:30–11:50 am 
Fr. Murtagh Gathering Hall 

For more information contact  
Ree at ree.kearns@outlook.com  

  

Excellence in  Education 
CATHOLIC SCHOOL 

Donations May Be Tax Deductible 

SUPPORT A STUDENT’S  
CATHOLIC EDUCATION 

Christ the Teacher 

Foundation Mission: 
Supporting the success of Christ 
the Teacher Catholic School in 

Yakima, WA by providing tuition 
assistance to the most financially 

deserving students, enhancing 
religious and academic programs, 

and improving the school buildings, 
grounds, and technology through 

capital improvements.  

eckerfoundation.org 
Offer your support 

MONSIGNOR 

JOHN A. ECKER 

FOUNDATION 

Monthly Meetings & 

Campout/Activity. 

Learn Outdoor Skills & 

Life Skills. 

Foster Your Faith And 

Love For The Sacraments 

And Vocations. 

Using the outdoors and the 

sacraments for the formation of 

fathers and their sons age 6-18. 

FIRST MONDAY OF THE 
MONTH 7:00PM HOLY 
FAMILY’S RELIGIOUS 

EDUCATION CLASSROOM 
FOR MORE INFORMATION 
CALL THE PARISH OFFICE,  

509-966-0830 

Bride’s Room 
1:00pm - 2:30 pm  
each Wednesday 

 
Contact Doug Stewart 

509.860.6075  
for more information 

corchristi.net/camp/ 

PENTECOST SUNDAY, CYCLE C| JUNE 8, 2025 

B E A R  C A M P  
FOR CHILDREN 4YEARS 

OLD –5TH GRADE SCHOOL.   

6/23-6/27 
FROM 9 TO 11:30 AM 

REGISTRATION FORMS  
AVAILABLE IN THE OFFICE  

ctcsyakima.org
ctcsyakima.org
ctcsyakima.org
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EUCHARIST  
Registrations 
begin in July  

LEADERS 
NEEDED 

 
Group Picture 

will be available 
soon. 

BAPTISMS  
Holy Baptism is the basis of the whole Christian life, the gateway to life 
in the Spirit (vitae spiritualis ianua), and the door which gives access to 
the other sacraments. Through Baptism we are freed from sin and reborn 
as sons of God; we become members of Christ, are incorporated into the 
Church and made sharers in her mission;  

To schedule a Baptism:   
Children (ages 0 to 6)  
Birth Certificate 
If not registered, member letter from home parish granting permission to 
baptize here. 
Godparents: 
16 years of age, Completed Sacraments of Initiation 
If living with someone, shall be married through the Catholic Faith. 
 
Children 7 years old through adulthood 
Participate in OCIA (Order of Christian Initiation  
of Adults) for more information call the  
parish office.   

RECONCILIATION  
1st Saturday  

of the Month | 7:30am 

Saturdays |3:30 - 4:30pm 

 

Requirements: 

• Talking to one of the parish priests or deacons at least 
6 months before the desired date. 

• Praying with us each Sunday at Mass. 

• Attending the Engaged Encounter Weekend 

• Receiving the Natural Family Planning Classes 

• Being reconciled in the Sacrament of Penance 

• Participating in a Marriage Preparation Program  

(6 consecutive sessions take place in the fall and 
late winter.) 

  MARRIAGE  

CONFIRMATION  

The saving words and deeds of Jesus Christ are the foundation of what He would communicate in the Sacraments through the ministers of the 
Church. Guided by the Holy Spirit, the Church recognizes the existence of Seven Sacraments instituted by the Lord. Through the Sacraments, 
God shares His holiness with us so that we, in turn, can make the world holier. usccb.org/prayer-and-worship/sacraments-and-sacramentals 

2nd Year Prep  
Confirmation Practice 

YOUTH 
CONFIRMATION 

DATE 
Tuesday, June 3rd 

CALL     
1 (800) 470-2230  

LEARN MORE:   

helpourmarriage.org 

Retrouvaille is 
a lifeline for marriages. 

A program to help 
couples heal and 

renew their hurting 
marriages.  

HOLY ORDERS  
SEMINARIANS! 

Bishop Tyson has encouraged us to 
pray for vocations to the priesthood 
and religious life. Ramses Yates is 

studying at Mt. Angel Abbey. Please 
keep him and those who are 

considering vocations in your prayers.  

OCIA  
Order of Christian 
Initiation for Adults 

Meetings on Tuesday 
Nights at 7:00pm in the 

Gathering Hall. 

Curso de Preparación en español se ofrecerán 2 veces 
al año En Octubre y en Febrero. Si desean casarse en 
el próximo año por favor llamen a la oficina. 

Next Healing Mass & Luncheon 
ANOINTING OF THE SICK  

June 10, 2025 Mass at 12:10  
Luncheon immediately following the Mass.  

Make a reservation at 509-966-0830 

PENTECOST SUNDAY, CYCLE C| JUNE 8, 2025 

VOCATIONAL DISCERNMENT OPPORTUNITIES 

Called by Name Weekend | May 10th & 11th 

Called by Name BBQ: Date TBD: St. Paul Cathe-

dral more information to come. 

Do you know someone who you be-

lieve may be called to the priesthood? 

Invite him to discern his vocation. Let 

us kno who, Scan the QR code.  

https://www.usccb.org/prayer-and-worship/sacraments-and-sacramentals
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 is a wonderful ministry in our 
parish that congratulates new 

parents and welcomes our new 
‘lil’ one into our faith 

community. Welcome bags are 
available in the Church foyer or the parish 

office filled with goodies and helpful 
information. We are looking for new team 

members to help welcome new families into 
our community.  

Elizabeth Ministry Bereavement offers 
support for women who have suffered the 

loss of a baby to miscarriage. In this time of 
grief and questions, please call Christine 
Levitan at 901-4995 to receive helpful 

information and resources, and, if you wish, 
the opportunity to talk with someone who has 

been through this difficult experience. 

ELIZABETH MINISTRY 

If you have been abused or victimized by a 
member of the Catholic clergy, please 

believe in the possibility for hope, help and 
healing. We encourage you to come forward 

and speak out. The Yakima Diocese has a 
sexual abuse hotline for those who wish to 

report some incident concerning that issue as 
regards to a bishop, priest, deacon or 

diocesan employee or volunteer. Our diocese 
provides a private/confidential phone line for 

those wishing to report incidents of sexual 
abuse regarding clergy, diocesan or church 
employees or volunteers 1-888-276-4490.  

SEXUAL ABUSE HOTLINE  

 

For any prayer requests, call Barb 
McKinney at  

509-945-0477 or email: 
rbmckinney84@gmail.com 

If you’d like to become a member of the 
prayer hotline, please call Barb. 

PRAYER HOTLINE 

 

Knitters & crocheters 
Needed!  

Meetings will be held every 
2nd and 4th Mon. at 10:30am of each 

month. We have yarn & needles available 
and will accept donations of yarn.  

Contact Judy Ann Vetsch 509-966-4182 or 
Arlee Brown 509-965-1347.  

PRAYER SHAWL MINISTRY 

ministry 
OF HOLY FAMILY 

Providing opportunities to help us 
become the men God wants us to 
be. Coming together in scripture, 
worship, and study. Dedicated to 

loving compassion and caring 
service to others. 

Mondays & Thursdays: 7pm  
Fridays: at 6am  Pick up a copy of  

The Kids’ Bulletin 
from the bulletin bins. This bulletin is a 
creative and fun way for Catholic kids 
to learn about the Faith every week.  

BORROW A BOOK! 

Visit the bookshelf on the 
wall closest to the chapel to 
borrow an item. Once you 
are done using it, return it, 
for someone else to enjoy. 

For the Intentions of: 

Mr. & Mrs. Craig Webster 

John Paul Richards 

 

Dear Holy Family Friends, As 

you know Holy Family Church 

has a mission of helping the homeless at 

Camp Hope. Every second and third 

Thursdays Holy Family Parishioners 

help with dinner at Camp Hope. There is 

a need to have more meals on the second 

and third Thursdays. If you feel called to 

help with this, please contact  

Linda at 966-8644.  

CAMP HOPE  

PENTECOST SUNDAY, CYCLE C| JUNE 8, 2025 

QUINCEAÑERA PREP CLASSES 
2nd session: June 9 at 5:30pm 

3rd Session: Mutually agreed upon 

  FLOWER REMEMBRANCE 

Tim & Amanda Robel: In 
loving memory of the 
anniversary of the passing of 
Tim’s brother, Tom Robel.  

If you are interested in a Flower 

Remembrance please call our Parish 

Office cost is $25.00. 

Through a network of volunteers, 
PREPARES addresses the needs of families 

by developing supportive, nurturing 
relationships with parents from pregnancy 
through 5 years of age. We accomplish this 

by providing essential needs (formula, 
diapers, clothes), parent groups, events & 
activities, and family companions. We are 
seeking volunteers!  For more information, 
please contact Maricela Leingang at (509) 

268-7362 or visit our Website, 
preparesforlife.org Can you or someone you 
know benefit from PREPARES? Call us for 

more information! 

“Come to the Water” Isaiah 55:1 
A Catholic Charismatic 

 Prayer Meeting 
praise & worship,  

teaching and fellowship 
 

Thursday nights 7:00-8:00pm 
Holy Family Chapel 

All are welcome!! 

For more information contact  
Michael Rhine at 

marhine777@gmail.com 
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SATURDAY  

SUNDAY  

HOURS 

Marina  
Certified Agent 

WAOIC# 948939 

Turning 65 soon? 

You already know Medicare can be confusing… 

We can help answer all your questions! 

We are an independent insurance agency and we are not affiliated with or endorsed by CMS or any federal or state 
agency. We do not offer every plan available in your area. Any information we provide is limited to those plans we 

do offer in your area. Please contact Medicare.gov or 1-800-MEDICARE to get information on all your options. 

Call us Today!  
509-866-0682 
4700 Tieton Dr. Suite A   

Yakima, WA 98908 
Hablamos Español 

BODAS Y 15 AÑOS 
En Fiat productions nos enfocaremos en 

capturar los momentos mas inolvidables que 
has estado soñando para que tu video y fotos 

te trasporten a vivir nuevamente esos 
mometos magicos cada que los veas. 
Llamanos  para mostrarte el trabajo.  

(509) 901-2732, Gracias, Aracely Campos  

Collet Morgan- Gresham 
MORE Realty - Broker OR & WA 

503-734-7626 

Colletsellshomes@gmail.com 
www.colletsellshomes.com 

Buy, Sell, Invest in the Pacific Northwest. 
We work with first time homebuyers, clients who 

are upsizing  or downsizing and also investors. 

Looking for a 
school where 
your child can 
grow their 

faith while experiencing 
excellent academics, all in a 
safe environment?  
 
La Salle High School is 
taking applications for the 
2025/2026 academic year.  
LaSalleYakima.org/
Admissions 
509-225-2928 
 
Experience the difference of 
a Catholic education! 

JORDYN 
ROSSMEISL 
Travel Advisor 1 
AAA WASHINGTON 

D 509-573-3600 
T 800-898-6524 

JordynRossmeisl@aaawa.com 

AAA.com 

mailto:marina@castillomedicareagencyllc.com
mailto:Colletsellshomes@gmail.com
http://www.colletsellshomes.com/

	June 8, 2025 Holy Family Bulletin 
	Bishops Letter Seminarian Education & Priest Retirement
	GENERIC_Bishop's PR.SE letter 2025 English_FINAL 4.23.25.pdf

	Bishops Letter Seminarian Education & Priest Retirement.pdf
	GENERIC_Bishop's PR.SE letter 2025 Spanish_FINAL 4.23.25.pdf

	June 8, 2025 Holy Family Bulletin 

